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Brussels, 1 June 2022 

Sarada Das appointed CPME Secretary General 

We are delighted to announce that Sarada Das has been appointed Secretary General. The 
appointment takes immediate effect from 1 June. 

Sarada joined CPME in 2009 and has served as Deputy Secretary General since 2016. Ms Das 

holds a B.A. in European Studies and an LL.M. in European Law from the University of Maastricht. 

Sarada succeeds Annabel Seebohm, who leaves the role after six years of service to take up the 

position of Secretary General of COCIR. We thank Annabel warmly for her outstanding 

dedication and capacity and wish her much success in her new professional challenge. 

Sarada said “I am honoured and privileged to have been appointed CPME Secretary General and 

thank the Executive Committee and our members for their trust in me. I thank Annabel very 

much for her dedication and wish her all the very best. 

“Recent years have proven the indispensable role that doctors play in European society and 

how vital collaboration is across borders and at EU level. I look forward to continuing to support 

our members and to collaborate with our partners across Europe to make the voice of European 

doctors heard.” 

Christiaan Keijzer (CPME President) said “Sarada was the clear and outstanding choice for the 

role given her wealth of knowledge and experience representing the medical profession at 

European level. The Executive Committee looks forward to working together to ensure a strong, 

independent medical profession in Europe and access to the highest quality of medicine for all 

Europeans.” 

European Doctors (CPME) represent national medical associations across Europe 

We are committed to contributing the medical profession’s point of view to EU and 

European policy-making through pro-active cooperation on a wide range of health and 

healthcare related issues. 

https://www.cpme.eu/news/annabel-seebohm-bids-farewell-as-cpme-secretary-general



